## **February Newsletter**

How is it February already? We have been enjoying some warm weather as well as some ice and snow.

Make sure to check out our classrooms as you drop off and pick up your children. As you look around, you will see evidence of all that we are learning and experiencing throughout the day. The bulletin boards will have process art, dictations, graphs and word webs. For instance, JK predicted what will happen if ice sits on a shelf, is put in water, or sprinkled with salt. Infants and toddler teachers take pictures of what the children are doing: fingerpainting, playing with sensory bottles, and coloring.

We are also working on being Super Friends! In our Montessori classroom, you will see a paper tree on the bulletin board. On the leaves are written what we did to be a Super Friend: helped clean up, comforted a friend, or was kind to a new student. We are so excited to be a good helper in our community!

February also brings Valentine's Day! Most classes will be having a Valentine's Party, so take a look at the door in your child's classroom. Our centers are surrounded by pink this month.

Who doesn't like Dr. Seuss?? Get ready to celebrate Dr. Seuss's birthday the week of February 27-March 3 with Spirit Week!

Monday: Cat in the Hat: Wear a hat!

Tuesday: Fox in Socks: Wear crazy socks!

Wednesday: Wacky Wednesday: Wear your crazy, mis-matched, wacky tacky

Thursday: Oh, the Places You Will Go!: Dress for What You Want to Be When You Grow Up!

Friday: The Sleep Book: Pajama Day

March will bring new weather and new experiences!!